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RECORD ENTRY PREDICTED FOR POPLAR REGATTA 2007

Another record entry is anticipated for this year’s Poplar Regatta after last year’s successful event.  Many of the top crews who raced at Poplar Regatta in 2006 went on to compete at Henley Royal Regatta and this is an opportunity to see those crews in action early in the 2007 season, as well as seeing some of Great Britain’s 2006 World Adaptive Rowing Champions.  Some of the country’s top schools will also be competing, in preparation for the National Schools Championships that take place two weeks after Poplar Regatta.

This year’s event takes place on Sunday 13 May at the Royal Albert Dock, E16 finishing by the London Regatta Centre. Racing starts from 8.30am and will continue throughout the day.  As ever, Poplar Regatta promises to be an exciting day out as this is one of the few multi-lane regattas in this country and attracts high quality crews from all over the U.K.
 

Adaptive Events
For the fifth consecutive year, Poplar Regatta is hosting invitation Adaptive Rowing events. In 2006, the event took on an international flavour when athletes competed from Germany, Hong Kong and Spain. This year, entries have already been confirmed from Hong Kong, France and Poland in all the FISA categories of racing.
Amongst those taking part will be athletes who competed in the 2006 World Rowing Championships, including Great Britain's 2006 World Champions in the Mix LTA 4+ and Helene Raynsford in the W A1x; bronze medallist Shaun Sewell in the M A1x; Poland's silver medallist in the Mix TA 2x and bronze medallist Martyna Snopek in the W A1x.
Adaptive Invitation Race for Schools

The London Youth Rowing Adaptive programme will for the first time have an invitation coxed double sculls event for children with a learning disability. There is a strong desire for London Youth Rowing to see rowing represented in the Special Olympics programme, and this is an important event whereby we provide equality of opportunity for all our athletes regardless of ability or degree of disability.

The event is organised by Poplar, Blackwall & District Rowing Club (PBDRC) under ARA rules.

Entries close on Saturday 6 May.  For any enquiries, please contact the PBDRC Club Captain, Chris Kendall on 020 8244 5817 or email entries@pbdrc.co.uk.

